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First the bad news:

This committee has had an all too quiet year.  The few programs I have personally looked into and/or implement have not met much success.

Two of these programs were: the stream team postcards, which I tried to interest programmers as an attempt to expand the already successful drive to get contributions towards the purchase of hardware for our web streaming, and the two for one dinner card which was apparently an overused concept that restaurateurs were not into repeating.

Donations:

Total donations were down $373 to $2,490 for year-end 2000 compared to $2,863 the previous year, however, $1,375 of the previous years total was an extraordinary donation of a computer system from a single donor.  This year $1,520 was received from fifteen "Stream Team" donors to pay for set up costs associated with "webcasting" our broadcast signal.

Membership:

Community membership numbers rose to 55 from 46 the previous year, while a rise in student enrolment at Trent saw an increase in Student membership.

Special Events:

Special Event activities, netted $1,208, better than $600 more than the previous year, which incurred heavy expenses exacted by Champlain College for NEXXUS rave/dance. A new event this was the "Porch Sale" with a table full of duplicate CDs and other goodies set up just outside the front door.  The breakdown of Special Event net revenue was as follows;

     EVENT                              Amount
Organisers

     Casino Rama trip 
$ 
215
Barb Bell

     Porch Sale          

492
Barb Woolner & Operators

     Radio Marathon      

398
Barb Bell & Barb Holtmann plus a cast of 1000s

     TR August Benefit    

  86
Clay Jones

Fundraising Sales

The net revenue for this activities from the sale of postcards, t-shirts, bumper stickers amounted to $425 which is almost $500 more than the previous year which saw a 

modest loss of about $72 caused by front costs. 

The future:

I am happy to report that we will be registering with Charity.ca, an on online donations site, which might help us connect with potential random donors.  Also, Barb B and Barb H have agreed to organise our annual Radio Marathon, scheduled for 15 December 2000 (the last day of the Fall season), and 24 Community Memberships have been processed so far this year.

I thank everyone involved in fundraising and membership for their hard work and the Trent Radio’s Membership for the opportunity to serve on the Board of Directors.  And, I wish the upcoming Board the best of luck.

Chris Tonelli

